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September 20, 2012

Governor Peter Shumlin
State of Vermont

Attn: Sarah London

109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609

Dear Governor Shumlin:

Pursuant to Vermont’s Public Records Law (1 V.S.A. §§ 315-320), I request that
the Agency of Administration release the following public records in its
possession, custody or control:

1.

All publie records from the period of January 1, 2011 to September 16,
2012 related to the number of times Lt. Governor Phil Scott has been
acting Governor and for the duration of time that Lt. Governor Scott has
been Governor.

All public records from the period of January 1, 2011 to September 16,
2012 of the Governor’s schedule.

All public records from the period of January 1, 2011 to September 16,
2012 related to the Governor’s out-of-state travel expenses for official
Vermont business, political activities and for personal vacation time.

All public records from the period of January 1, 2011 to September 16,
2012 related to any staff or security expenses for out-of-state travel for
official Vermont business and political activities.
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5. All public records from the period of J anuary 2002 to December 31, 2010
related to the number of time Lt. Governor Dubie was acting Governor.

6. All public records from the period of December 7, 2011 to September 16,
2012 related to any correspondence or emails between the Governor’s
office, staff and the Secretary of State’s office, Attorney General’s office,
the Auditor’s office and State Agencies that mention Senator Randy Brock.

7. All public records from the period of December 7, 2011 to September 16,
2012 related to any correspondence or emails between the Governor’s
office, staff and the Secretary of State’s office, Attorney General’s office,
the Auditor’s office and State Agencies that mention Annette Smith and/or
Martha Abbott.

I am addressing this request to you in the belief that jmu are the custodian of such
documents. If you are not, I request that you forward my request to the proper
custodian of such documents and inform me of whom that person is.

If the law does not allow me to have access to some of these records, please
inform me within two business days, as provided by law, and inform me of the
specific exemption that applies to each record or portion of a record being
withheld. If an otherwise public record has a portion that is exempt from
disclosure, I request that you block out the exempt portion and release a copy of
the rest of the document together with a notation of the specific exemption that
applies to the portion withheld.

If some or all of my entire request is denied, please tell me the title and name of
the person responsible for the denial and, as the law requires, please inform me
of the appeal procedures available to me and the name of the person to whom
appeal may be made.

Thank you for your assistance with this request, and if you have any questions
please contact me at (802) 272-6963.

Sincere] s

Jack Lindl?wwa/




